
FOCUS Broadband Cable Update 
Effective January 1, 2024  

 
 

Following the removal of the Circle Network (Channel 91) on December 31, 2023, 
FOCUS Broadband was notified by the network that the feed has been replaced 
with a new channel called THE365.  
 
According to the network, THE365 channel will feature blockbuster movies such 
as Will Smith in “I Am Legend” and Tyler Perry in “Madea’s Family Reunion,” 
along with hit series such as Oprah Winfrey’s “Queen Sugar.” 
 
THE365 is available with all MergeTV packages. 
 
 
 

Direct questions to FOCUS Broadband Customer Service: 
910-754-4311 or 888-367-2862 

Email: contact@focusbroadband.com 
PO Box 3198, Shallotte, NC 28459 
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